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Wal-Mart Celebrates Re-Grand Opening 

 
Rio Grande City, Texas (May 12, 2017) — After several months of planning and 
hard work, associates from Wal-Mart #1958 commemorated its newly remodeled store with a 
re-grand opening celebration and ribbon cutting.  
 
“I’d like to thank our community for having patience with us during this remodel and to all of 
our associates for always making a positive difference in our store,” said Erasmo Camos, Store 
Manager, and Wal-Mart #1958.  
 
Among the added improvements are a new layout, wider aisles, fresh interior paint scheme, 
enhanced lighting and easy to read signage.  
 
“Wal-Mart #1958 has been great for Rio Grande City and the surrounding communities of La 
Grulla, Escobares, Roma and our neighbors across the border” said Mayor Joel Villarreal. 
 
During the program, Wal-Mart #1958 presented grants to the following local organizations: 
Heroes on the Water, Relay for Life of Starr County, Dr. Mario E. Ramirez Elementary School, 
RGCCISD Awareness Walk and Rio Grande City CISD.  
 
Twenty-three associates who have worked at the Rio Grande City Wal-Mart since its original 
grand opening in 1993 were recognized during the ceremony.  
 
 

### 
 
Photo caption: Wal-Mart #1958 Re-Grande Opening 
 


